
Homework in Science 

Homework is set weekly on Seneca (www.senecalearning.com) and takes the form of revision 
tasks. These assignments will typically provide pupils with a summary of relevant information 
followed by a series of short answer questions. This allows pupils to build good habits of 
revisiting and recalling prior knowledge throughout their time with us. 

For any issues relating to accounts/login details, pupils should message their teacher on Teams 
in the first instance.  

 

Year 11 will also receive a homework booklet of past paper questions in each half term. This is 
vital in ensuring they are prepared for the terminal exams at the end of year 11, as well as 
providing further opportunities to revisit and apply prior learning. 

http://www.senecalearning.com/

